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william carvin <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 

Sun 5/30/2021 1:21 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! copy 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
william carvin 
williamcarvin114@gmail.com 
705 river street HYDE PARK, MA 02136 Constituent 
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michael kelly <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 

Sat 5/29/2021 11:20 PM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
michael kelly 
mtkeek@aol.com 
90 ellicott street NEEDHAM, MA 02492 Constituent 
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amy devoe <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 

Sat 5/29/2021 8:55 PM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
amy devoe 
amylynnedevoe@gmail.com 
1036 turnpike street CANTON, MA 02021 Constituent 
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natnael eshetu <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 

Sat 5/29/2021 6:20 PM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
natnael eshetu 
natieshetu070@gmail.com 
miami HYDE PARK, MA 02136 Constituent 
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sal frangiosa <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 

Sat 5/29/2021 6:12 PM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
sal frangiosa 
saf57@verizon.net 
p.o. box 41 NORWOOD, MA 02062 Constituent 
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eugene londergan <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 

Sat 5/29/2021 7:21 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
eugene londergan 
eugenelondergan@gmail.com 
4 oneil dr DEDHAM, MA 02026 Constituent 
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theress volz <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 

Sat 5/29/2021 5:10 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
theress volz 
theresajvolz@yahoo.com 
23 fulton street HYDE PARK, MA 02136 Constituent 
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marcella accolla <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 

Sat 5/29/2021 4:57 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
marcella accolla 
cruise7892@yahoo.com 
25 standish dr NORWOOD, MA 02062 Constituent 
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jasminka friedman <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 

Sat 5/29/2021 4:55 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
jasminka friedman 
jasminka@pipeline.com 
36 mason rd NEEDHAM, MA 02492 Constituent 
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renee turner <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 

Sat 5/29/2021 12:45 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
renee turner 
renttur65@gmail.com 
412 gatehouse drive MEDFIELD, MA 02052 Constituent 
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Susan <slovell@bwh.harvard.edu> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:30 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this expansion, and I am looking forward to working with Westwood and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Susan 
slovell@bwh.harvard.edu 
Boston 
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grisel <gcartagena@bwh.harvard.edc> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:28 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this expansion, and I am looking forward to working with Westwood and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
grisel 
gcartagena@bwh.harvard.edc 
Boston 
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Luz <leflores31@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:28 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this expansion, and I am looking forward to working with Westwood and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Luz 
leflores31@gmail.com 
Norwood 
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Christopher <christopher_fletcher22@outlook.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:28 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this expansion, and I am looking forward to working with Westwood and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Christopher 
christopher_fletcher22@outlook.com 
Needham 
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Ling <lingabby@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:27 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this expansion, and I am looking forward to working with Westwood and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Ling 
lingabby@gmail.com 
Medfield 
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Kristen <kjoyce2@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:26 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this expansion, and I am looking forward to working with Westwood and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Kristen 
kjoyce2@partners.org 
Boston 
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ZIXIN <zhu@rics.bwh.harvard.edu> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:20 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this expansion, and I am looking forward to working with Westwood and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
ZIXIN 
zhu@rics.bwh.harvard.edu 
Cambridge 
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Mary <mcpurdy@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:19 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this expansion, and I am looking forward to working with Westwood and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Mary 
mcpurdy@partners.org 
Newton Lower Falls 
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Yenmid <yerodriguez@bwh.harvard.edu> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:19 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this expansion, and I am looking forward to working with Westwood and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Yenmid 
yerodriguez@bwh.harvard.edu 
Hyde Park 
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Alyssa <alyssa.berrian@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:18 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this expansion, and I am looking forward to working with Westwood and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Alyssa 
alyssa.berrian@gmail.com 
West roxbury 
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susan <susanrbrown9@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:16 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this expansion, and I am looking forward to working with Westwood and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
susan 
susanrbrown9@gmail.com 
Dedham 
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James <jesty1313@yahoo.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:16 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare I receive 
today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our community – especially 
behavioral health, which this site will provide. 
 
The project will also provide much needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 200 
permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 
 
I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to approve this 
application. 
 
James 
jesty1313@yahoo.com 
Walpole 
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FENG <fxue1@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:15 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this expansion, and I am looking forward to working with Westwood and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
FENG 
fxue1@partners.org 
Westwood 
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Andrea <apoulakis@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:15 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this expansion, and I am looking forward to working with Westwood and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Andrea 
apoulakis@partners.org 
Dedham 
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Michelle <manastasi@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:14 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this expansion, and I am looking forward to working with Westwood and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Michelle 
manastasi@partners.org 
Needham Heights 
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Susan <sgriesmer@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:14 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this expansion, and I am looking forward to working with Westwood and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Susan 
sgriesmer@partners.org 
Westwood 
  



27 
 

Rebecca <rwinik@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:13 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this expansion, and I am looking forward to working with Westwood and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Rebecca 
rwinik@gmail.com 
Needham Heights 
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Danielle <dguillaume-knauer@allwayshealth.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:13 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare I receive 
today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our community – especially 
behavioral health, which this site will provide. 
 
The project will also provide much needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 200 
permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 
 
I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to approve this 
application. 
 
Danielle 
dguillaume-knauer@allwayshealth.org 
Hyde Park 
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Yoshie <ysawin@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:13 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this expansion, and I am looking forward to working with Westwood and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Yoshie 
ysawin@partners.org 
Dedham 
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Richard <rickm5623@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:09 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare I receive 
today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our community – especially 
behavioral health, which this site will provide. 
 
The project will also provide much needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 200 
permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 
 
I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to approve this 
application. 
 
Richard 
rickm5623@gmail.com 
Mansfield 
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Andrea <meincke4@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:02 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare I receive 
today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our community – especially 
behavioral health, which this site will provide. 
 
The project will also provide much needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 200 
permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 
 
I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to approve this 
application. 
 
Andrea 
meincke4@gmail.com 
Westwood 
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Nicholas <nparanow@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:03 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare I receive 
today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our community – especially 
behavioral health, which this site will provide. 
 
The project will also provide much needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 200 
permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 
 
I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to approve this 
application. 
 
Nicholas 
nparanow@gmail.com 
Dedham 
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Meredith <brodsky131@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:01 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare I receive 
today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our community – especially 
behavioral health, which this site will provide. 
 
The project will also provide much needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 200 
permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 
 
I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to approve this 
application. 
 
Meredith 
brodsky131@gmail.com 
Westwood 
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Anne <astritcak@verizon.net> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:10 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare I receive 
today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our community – especially 
behavioral health, which this site will provide. 
 
The project will also provide much needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 200 
permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 
 
I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to approve this 
application. 
 
Anne 
astritcak@verizon.net 
Medfield 
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John <jakewtf@verizon.net> 

Tue 5/25/2021 4:52 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare I receive 
today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our community – especially 
behavioral health, which this site will provide. 
 
The project will also provide much needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 200 
permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 
 
I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to approve this 
application. 
 
John 
jakewtf@verizon.net 
Dedham 
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Barbara <barbarapudney@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:06 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare I receive 
today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our community – especially 
behavioral health, which this site will provide. 
 
The project will also provide much needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 200 
permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 
 
I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to approve this 
application. 
 
Barbara 
barbarapudney@gmail.com 
Dedham 
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Carol <forchiellicarol32@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:03 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare I receive 
today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our community – especially 
behavioral health, which this site will provide. 
 
The project will also provide much needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 200 
permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 
 
I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to approve this 
application. 
 
Carol 
forchiellicarol32@gmail.com 
Shrewsbury 
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John <hallice@comcast.net> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:23 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Woburn and the surrounding communities 
to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to meet the needs of 
our patients. 
 
John 
hallice@comcast.net 
Stoneham 
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Valerie <vsaber2@verizon.net> 

Tue 5/25/2021 4:50 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare I receive 
today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our community – especially 
behavioral health, which this site will provide. 
 
The project will also provide much needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 200 
permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 
 
I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to approve this 
application. 
 
Valerie 
vsaber2@verizon.net 
Norwood 
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Tom <tomrich5594@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 4:49 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare I receive 
today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our community – especially 
behavioral health, which this site will provide. 
 
The project will also provide much needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 200 
permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 
 
I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to approve this 
application. 
 
Tom 
tomrich5594@gmail.com 
Westwood 
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Timothy <tpfitz1420@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 4:49 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare I receive 
today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our community – especially 
behavioral health, which this site will provide. 
 
The project will also provide much needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 200 
permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 
 
I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to approve this 
application. 
 
Timothy 
tpfitz1420@gmail.com 
Westwood 
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judith <jad1950@msn.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 4:40 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare I receive 
today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our community – especially 
behavioral health, which this site will provide. 
 
The project will also provide much needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 200 
permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 
 
I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to approve this 
application. 
 
judith 
jad1950@msn.com 
hyde park 
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Lauren <lauren4858@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 3:13 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this expansion, and I am looking forward to working with Westwood and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Lauren 
lauren4858@gmail.com 
Quincy 
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Alexandria <apudney04@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 3:12 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this expansion, and I am looking forward to working with Westwood and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Alexandria 
apudney04@gmail.com 
Dedham 
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